
       

AGENDA REQUEST AND STAFF REPORT 

 

MEETING DATE:  December 21, 2022 

SUBJECT:   Request to purchase a MRL Model 1-660-ALS Paint Truck Striping Body  

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 

Move approval of Document No. 2022-987 to purchase a paint truck striping body from Mark 

Right Lines Equipment Company, Inc. in the amount of $608,850. 

 

BACKGROUND AND POLICY IMPLICATIONS: 

Within the FY23 budget document, the BOCC approved the purchase of a paint truck striping 

body to replace our current paint striping equipment. The paint truck striping body will be 

mounted on our new 2022 Freightliner Econic Truck Chassis.  

 

Pricing and purchase of the paint truck striping body are being coordinated through 

Buyboard, a national government agency cooperative purchasing program, which affords 

savings and preferred pricing as vendors are secured through competitively bid purchasing 

contracts. Deschutes County is a member of the Buyboard program and the body will be 

purchased from Mark Rite Lines Equipment Co. Inc. through the Buyboard procurement 

process.  

 

BUDGET IMPACTS:  

The purchase price of $608,850.00 is $43,850.00 above the budgeted amount due to rising 

material costs. It will be funded via the Road Department’s Building/Equipment Fund (330). 

 

ATTENDANCE:  

Randy McCulley, Road Department 


